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Comments: Dear Slater Turner and the Ochoco National Forest,

 

I am writing in support of the Lemon Gulch trail network in the Ochoco National Forest (particularly 'Alternative

2'). My family and I have enjoyed mountain biking in the Ochocos in the past and would fully support the

development of Lemon Gulch trail network as expanded options for us to recreate in Central Oregon. We live in

Bend and don't make it to Prineville often, but would make the trip over there more often if there were more trail

options.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Dylan Moore, and the Moore family.


